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Life and Ministry in the Pandemic 
 

As is the case with most other places in 
the world, here in Chile the stay at home 
order is still in place and the government 
have not allowed the churches to hold 
services in their places of worship. My, 
how we miss it! We are praying that we 
can return as soon as possible. We as a 
family are well; we are able to go to the 
supermarket and have not been lacking 
in anything that we have needed and we 
are thankful for that. 

 

We have continued preach and teach “online” for different churches, as 
well as working together with fellow missionary Bro. Dan Barkley, 
connecting with Pastors to encourage them. 

 
Metropolitan Zone Online Conference 

The 15-17 of May the Metropolitan Zone held an online conference, It was 
a great honor to have Bro. Eugene Dominguez, Bro. John Hopkins and our 
Global Missions Director Bro.Bruce Howell as the speakers. The brethren 
reported that as a result 17 people were baptized in Jesus name and 2 
received the Holy Ghost in their homes. 

 
Bible School 

In the month of June the Bible School Committee allowed me  to  
participate with them. We have been working with Bro. Barkley preparing 
Bible School to be done by online video conferencing. We are excited to 
report that we have begun clases on August the 3rd with 44 students 
enrolled! 

 

Reports 

April 11th, Pastor Gadiel Casares, here Valparaiso, baptized 5 souls in 
Jesus name. 

 

Nacional Secretary Bro. Pablo Rios reportes 13 baptisms in Jesus name in 
the month of July for our church in Macul and our church in Santiago 
Centro. Our church in Malahue baptized one soul as well. 

 

The gospel is being preached and souls saved in the midst of the 
pandemic! 

 
 
 

Thank You for your faithful prayers and financial support! 

Visit our Facebook page: Chile and Beyond 


